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Announcement   

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2025  

 

Product discontinuation: S series relay socket 

 
IDEC would like to inform you that we will discontinue our S series relay socket  

SH4B-51 rear wiring socket (solder terminal, 4-pole type). Details are as follows:  

 

 

1. Products to be discontinued 

S series relay socket: 1 item 

Part number: SH4B-51 (incl. special products) 

Specification: Solder terminal, 4-pole type 

 

 

2. Replacements 

No replacements  

 

 

3. Schedule 

    ・ Last order date:    31 March 2026 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

     

 

 

 

 

 


